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83201 

Museum 

March 15, 1972 

Don E. Crabtree 
Route # 1, P. 0 . Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

Here is the revised paper on "The Relation 

of the Cone Fracture to Flint-Like Material". 

Will you read over it to see if there need to be any 

changes made. 

Also enclosed is some correspondence. 

It was nice to meet you Monday. 

Sincerely, 

:Jr~~ 
Wendy Kerbs 
Research Secretary 


